Commission Meeting
11.5.24

6" Day of the October Term
Maysville, MO

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen
and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was
then recited by all in attendance.

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the motion to accept the agenda as presented and approved the minutes
from the October 29" meeting. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. All in favor. Motion carried.

County Clerk, Melissa Meek advised that all polls were open and that everything at this point in the day was running
smooth. The polls will close at 7 p.m. and her office will hopefully have results shortly thereafter. She also advised that the
basement would be open to anyone wishing to watch the results come in. At this time absentee voters had reached an all
time high for DeKalb County.

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen reported that he had attended an extension meeting on Monday November 4.

Road & Bridge Supervisor Bill Gray and Ben Routon were in to discuss the work they were doing around the County.
They also advised that they would be available to help with election day if needed.

The Commission responded to Ameren’s request to record their preference on the line design survey for the Denny-
Zachery transmission line. The Commission’s preference was for the single line design.

If you have an event you would like to hold at The DeKalb County Fairgrounds please contact County
Clerk, Melissa Meek to ensure there are no scheduling conflicts, and that you have the correct
insurance in place.

There were no patrons attending today’s meeting.

With no further business before the County Commission, they adjourned until November 12, 2024



